
City of Pasadena 
Planning Division 
175 North Garfield Avenue 
Pasadena, California 91 109 

Reference: Conditional Use Permit # 4657, Avenue 64 

Dear City Council Review Board, 

We are the vendor assigned for this site project and represent Cingular Wireless in 
for this project. This statement is being submitted independently by our firm & will 
explain why the scheduling of the review has yet not been confirmed with our client for 
City Council Review which has recalled hearing the matter of CUP #4657 after it was 
approved by the Board of Appeals on October 18, 2006. 

The site has been through a serious of several Re-Designs in order to appease the 
concerns of both the City and the public opposition which site project approval faced 
during the several hearings which were conducted for it. During these changes new 
hnding was being put into place as to carry the out of scopes that evolved from these 
redesigns. And as a result of the City latest decision to have City Council Review the 
matter before final approval we have had to request additional funding from our client. 

We are aware and understand that the project has become the center point of large 
opposition which resulted in City Council requesting new scheduled date for final review. 
However, at the time we requested additional funding our client was undergoing a merger 
with AT & T. This of course has also caused more delays to project moving forward. The 
funding yet not allocated to the project has prevented our client from being able to make 
such a decision as to when they will schedule the hearing. It is for this reason that we 
respectfully request that hearing schedule be rescheduled and pushed out till 
October 22, 2007. This will allow for our client to allocate new funding for the requested 
changes that need to be effected by the hearing date. 
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It is in our client best interest considering the changes that have become part of 
this project including the events at hand with merger process which included placing 
funding on hold. We submit this statement to the City of Pasadena for this project. 

We ask that you please take in consideration the amount of public opposition as 
well as the amount of information needing to be addressed for this project. And we 
respectfully request that City Council Review Hearing be pushed off scheduled until 
October 22,2007. 

We ask that you please contact the undersigned in the event that you have any 
questions or concerns regarding the statements made on this letter. We also thank you in 
advance for you attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Moser 
CEOIPresident Moser Consulting 
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